
Comment from James Martin 

This would be a big step and expanding mobility options for those utilizing wheelchairs and renting 
vehicles as needed. I believe we could find ways to do this without compromising safety, and it was 
also provide economic benefits for the wheelchair-bound as they would be able to rent a wider range 
of vehicles hopefully at lower price points, expanding the accessibility of this option. As Board 
President for Creative Living in central Ohio, I believe I have a unique understanding of the potential 
impact of this initiative on the clients we serve. 

 


